
 

 

 

 

Speech and language drop-in sessions 

for children under five 
Due to the ongoing coronavirus situation, and following 
current guidance from NHS England, face to face 
Chattertimes and drop-in sessions are no longer taking 
place. We are regularly reviewing the situation with the 
safety of our families and staff being our top priority. 

If you are worried about your 
child’s communication skills and your child is not 
known to our service, please email  

gst-tr.contactslt@nhs.net stating your child’s name, 
date of birth, and postcode and asking for a virtual 
drop-in appointment with a speech and language 
therapist. You will be given information about how to 
access our virtual drop-in sessions.  These sessions are 
for parents/carers only. 
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